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October 19, 2023 
 

Dr. Sean Chandler 
President 
Aaniiih Nakoda College 
P.O. Box 159 
Harlem, MT 59526 
 
Dear President Chandler: 
 
The Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) undertook a comprehensive 
review of its evaluation calendar for the next several years. 
 
In light of the review, we have determined it necessary to modify the visit schedule for your 
institution to ensure that the visit is appropriately staffed with peer evaluators and NWCCU 
Staff Liaisons.  
 
The revised dates of the evaluations for your institution will be as follows: 
 
Evaluation of Institutional Effectiveness (Year 7 EIE): Spring 2025 
Mid-Cycle Evaluation:      Spring 2028 
Policies, Regulations, & Financial Review (Year 6 PRFR): Spring 2031 
Evaluation of Institutional Effectiveness (Year 7 EIE): Spring 2032 
 
Please note that the date of this letter supersedes any previously communicated dates for your 
institution’s evaluation visits. 

Thank you for your support of excellence in higher education and accreditation. Please contact 
your staff liaison, Dr. Selena M. Grace, if you have any concerns or need additional information. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Sonny Ramaswamy 
President 
 
c: Scott Friskics, Institutional ALO, Director of Sponsored Programs 

Mellissa Thoreson, Director of Institutional Evaluation and Planning 
Selena M. Grace, NWCCU Liaison 

http://sgrace@nwccu.org

